Assunta Ferrante

C1.

Communication

CW(PM) - November 1, 2023

Item No. 3

Subject:

FW: [External] Re: amendment files OP.23.012 and Z.22.011

----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 4:17 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc:

Subject: [External] Re: amendment files OP.23.012 and Z.22.011

Hello,

I'm writing this email to you as I cannot attend the meeting on November 1 in person due to medical reasons. I would like the opportunity to voice my concerns with this permit to build in my area.

- there is not enough land space to accommodate these buildings
- this is a big concern as it's unsafe in case of emergency or fire exits
- this will cause heavy build up of traffic more than we currently have
- town of Vaughan should think twice before providing approval or permit to proceed with this building
- bringing in renters may cause an increase in crime which will make the area unsafe we have significant amount of seniors in this building

Feel free to contact me, happy to have a phone discussion. You can reach me at

Thanks, Anna Capobianco

Sent from my iPhone